
OES Principal’s Report – April 17, 
2013

 
 

 

As of 04-10-2013: 

  

EE—2 

PRE-K—56 

KINDER—65 

1
ST
—65 

2
ND
—72 

3
RD
—62 

4
TH
—65 

5
TH
—62 

 

TOTAL---449 

 

    

 

Progress Reports went out on March 20
th

.  Fifth Six-Weeks Report Cards go out on the 17
th

. Our 

school newsletter was sent out on the 12
th

. 

 

K-2
nd

 grades are about to begin end of year TPRI testing. Third-Fifth grades continue to work on 

instruction while for our upcoming STAAR testing days.  

 

The instructional coach from ESC 15 conducted her final visit with our math teachers.  

Professional development will continue in this area.   

 

The fourth grade and Ms. Saunders will present a musical, Texas style on the 19
th

. The program 

will start in the gymnasium at 2:15. 

 

PRK and KDG Round-up is scheduled for April 30
th

.   

 

Kindergarten classes will attend a “Healthy Choices” event at Mr. Gatti’s on the 30
th

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


